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29 May 2014 
 
Dr. Justin Scanlan 
The University of Sydney 
 
 
Dear Justin, 
 
Re: Application to undertake the research project entitled: 

“The effects of a salutogenic, occupationally based resiliency and mental wellbeing 
(Boomerang Effect) program in school students and teachers.” 

 

Acknowledgement is made of your application to conduct the above mentioned research, in the 
systemic schools within the Diocese of Wollongong.  
 
Approval has been granted for you to proceed at a general level in the Diocese of Wollongong for 
2014. It will however be necessary to seek approval from the individual school principal. You 
have been approved to approach the Principal of the following school: 

 Mount Carmel Catholic High, Varroville. 
 
In accordance with the Agreement permitting you to conduct your Research within the 
Wollongong Diocese, I would ask that provide a summary report of the project at your earliest 
convenience and within 6 months of the completion. Alternatively, inform me if the research 
project is discontinued, as this information will enable us to keep our records and files updated.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me on 4253 0935 if you have any further enquiries. 
 
I wish you well with this undertaking and look forward to receiving your final report.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Cheryle Brennan 
Acting Team Leader 
Human Resource Services 
Catholic Education Office 
Diocese of Wollongong  
cheryle.brennan@dow.catholic.edu.au 
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